SPECIAL MEETING OF THE ELECTORS JANUARY 29, 1990

The special meeting of the electors of Birch Run Township
was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Edgar Scharrer.

Present for the board were Maria Foerster, treasurer; Marcia
Strong, clerk; and Thomas Totten and Cliff White, trustees.
Manager James Totten was also present.

There were approximately 80 township residents in attendance.

JoAnne Strahm with supervisor's permission presented correspondence
to the board and members of the audience.

The clerk read only correspondence received--a letter from
M. Jean Keyes in opposition to the Schian site.

Various comments were heard from those present.

Motion by Don Bailer, supported by Don White to call for a
division of the house when the issue was voted on. Motion
carried.

Motion by Alan Hunter, supported by Terri Upton to authorize

the township board to purchase the Schian property for

$100,000 and the required addendum. House was divided by

those in support of the motion and those opposed going to
opposite sides of the room. Motion was defeated. (26 in favor)

Motion by Robert Thompson, supported by Darwin Stafford to
adjourn at 8:35 p.m. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township
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